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Friday 12th October 2024
Dear Parents / Carers,
Young Voices Concert

Holy Cross School Choir from Years 5 and 6, will again be taking part in one of next year’s Young Voices Concerts, to be held at the O2 Arena. The Choir will have the fantastic opportunity of singing with schools from all over the country. 

The concert will take place on Monday 3rd February 2025, starting at 7.00pm. It is expected that the concert will finish at 9.00pm (approximately) and all children must be collected by parents or carers from the O2 Arena after the concert. 

It is essential that your child attends weekly choir practice in preparation for the concert. Choir practice takes place every Wednesday morning in the Music Room, from 8.30am and Mrs Ley has asked that all children make an extra effort to arrive on time, as there is so much music to learn. 

If you would like to attend the concert, tickets will be available to purchase at a cost of £27.00 each. Tickets will need to be purchased by Friday 1st November 2024 through Holy Cross School’s ParentPay, as we are only allowed to purchase tickets as a group booking. 

If you would like to purchase tickets, we will shortly be setting up a page on parent pay for this. I will advise when this ready for you. You will need to state how many tickets you require and make payment. Please note that the children in the choir are free but all other children will need to be paid for. Please also make sure that you tick the permission box even if you are not purchasing any tickets. 
We will be sending out further information closer to the event. 

If you have any queries regarding this event, please do not hesitate in contacting us. You can also visit the Young Voices website www.youngvoices.com.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs P Manning
Enrichment Co-ordinator
 HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL
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